
      Newsletter Monday 25th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Welcome back after half term. This is a short 

newsletter this week with important updates for 

the next fortnight. 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic 

Book Fair has 

arrived and will 

be open each 

day after school. 

 

Rainforest Afternoon Tea  

The School Council 

are arranging a 

rainforest inspired 

afternoon tea on the 

5th March. There will 

be vegetarian, vegan and gluten free cakes and 

the tea and coffee will be Fairtrade.  Proceeds 

will be going to the Rainforest Alliance. If you 

would like to donate any cakes, please bring in 

packaged items. Thank you 

We’re keeping on going with it but well done to 

everyone in school! 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

We all love World Book Day where we share books 

and celebrate authors and illustrators. 

 

The School Council are keen to reduce the pressure 

on both families and landfill (see above!) and so if 

you have any costumes you would like to donate, 

please bring them in to school. 

 

Children can come to school either as a book 

character or in their own clothes. 

 

As the day is focused on reading, there will also be 

our annual book swap. Any donations of books will 

be gratefully received. 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

25th February – Spring term 2 begins 

26th February – 4th March – Scholastic Book fair 

26th-28th February Year 6 trip to Edinburgh 

4th March – Year 1 family lunch 

1.30 – 2 pm R and KS1 Ramadan assembly – 

families welcome  

5th March – School Council Rainforest Afternoon 

tea 

6th March – World Book day 

10th March – OPAL audit 

14th March - 10.00 – 10.30 KS2 Ramadan assembly 

– families welcome 

18th March – Year 2 family lunch 

w/b 24th March - Parent/carer consultations 

1st April – Year 3 family lunch 

4th April – Break up for Easter 


